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December Service Changes 

 
AC Transit conducts four Sign-ups each year as required by the Collective 
Bargaining Agreement (CBA) with Amalgamated Transit Union (ATU) Local 192. 
The next service change will take place on December 4, 2022. 
 
For the December Sign-up, the only significant change to a line is improving 1T 
(Tempo) All-Nighter frequency from hourly to every 30 minutes to match the 
frequency of Lines 800 and 801 to which it connects. These three lines form the 
spine of All-Nighter service from Richmond to Fremont.  Currently, a 1T All-
Nighter trip only meets every other 800 and 801 trips.  This is a key life-line service 
that should have timed connections given the time of day and the low frequency of 
service.  
 
All other changes are minor adjustments to runtimes and schedules to improve 
reliability and improve connections with school bell times. 


